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Year 1 and 2 trip to the The Wild Place Project 

Wednesday 18th October 

We have arranged for our KS1 children to visit the Wild Place Project. This is to support our topic this term which is 

‘Carnival of Animals’. We will be taking part in an ‘animal detectives’ workshop where we will be learning about 

classifying and grouping different animals.  

The trip will take place on Wednesday 18th October. The children will need to be dropped off at school at the usual 

time and will be transported to and from the Wild Place Project by coach. We will be in time for end of the day 

collection as normal. There will be a cost of £16.50 to help cover the cost of entry and  the coach hire payable by 

Parentpay.  

Your child will need to wear warm clothes and a waterproof coat as they will be outside for some of the time and we 

cannot rely on the British weather.  They will also need to bring waterproof footwear or wellies in a labelled bag 

together with a packed lunch.  

Kind regards 

 

 Miss Livingston, Miss Hook and Miss Robinson 

 

I consent to (child’s name) …………………………………….. attending the Wild Place Project on the 18th October 

2023  

I have paid £16.50 via Parentpay towards the cost. 

Signed ……………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 
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